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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 2:08 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: I Support HB 2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Mary Baker [mailto:mkbaker82@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 1:59 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: I Support HB 2269 

 

DEQ must receive funding for this important work. Cleaner air = healthier Oregonians. 


